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Dear Dr. Panajotovic,

It is my great pleasure to let you know that in the meeting celebrated on 06/13/2014 the Council
of our University approved granting you as a Short Term Visiting Professor for the period
09/01/2014-11/30/2014. This letter is to formally invite you to visit our research group at the
University of the Balearic Islands for the period mentioned above. Your visit will be supported
by our University, and you are expected to collaborate with the members of the Mobile
Communications Group on topics related to the project AM3DIO. Also, we would be happy to
host you in the programme of our research seminars during your visit.

We are looking forward to welcoming you in Palma.

Yours sincerely,

Prof Guillem Femenias Nadal

Principal Investigator

Mobile Communications Group
Department of Mathematics and Informatics



